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(S.D.)-Hospital Suing Indian Health Services For Non-Payment

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 09/20/2012 01:13 PM

     MARTIN, S.D. (AP) - A South Dakota hospital that nearly closed earlier this year because of financial problems is suing
the Indian Health Service, saying the federal agency doesn't pay its bills.
 
     The Bennett County Hospital in Martin is trying to collect more than $1.65 million in fees for care provided to members
of the Oglala Sioux Tribe.
 
     The hospital's demand of $1.65 million represents the difference between the IHS payments the hospital has received and
the $2.2 million in care provided to Native American patients since 2007.
 
     The IHS did not immediately respond to the lawsuit. The agency has said in the past that it is not responsible for some
bills under its guidelines.
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